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From Your President

It is hard to believe that we are nearing the end of our ZOOM year!

This month we welcome our EUWC Graduate Fellowship Award winner 
Danielle Villa. Please read about her graduate work in this newsletter and her 
gratitude to our club for the difference the award has made for her studies.

Our Share-the Care this month is the Snack-in-a-Backpack ministry!
We are pleased to announce that Glenn Memorial Church is still going strong with 
their Snack-in-a-Backpack program. We had a note from Deborah Marlowe with 
wonderful information on the history of the program and ongoing efforts to reach 
out to the children of our community. Read more about this program in her letter to 
our club in this newsletter.

We will discuss how best to close out this year at the upcoming meeting. Please 
think about the possibility that the April meeting might be a celebratory time for us 
to recognize our Achievement Award winner from last spring, welcome EUWC 
officers past and present and consider how next fall might look!

I welcome the ideas already submitted for speakers next season and still look 
forward to sharing leadership with programs and in general.

Please stay safe and I look forward to our meeting,

Cheryl



Need to host an EUWC interest group meeting?
Need to host a zoom meeting for one of our interest groups? Please contact Cheryl 
Murphy and we can set up a zoom meeting using our EUWC account.

March Membership Meeting

The zoom link to the upcoming March 23rd meeting is included below:

Cheryl Murphy is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting.

Topic: EUWC March Membership Meeting
Join Zoom Meeting

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/4510157234?pwd=SEEwcnBFYjNHeENUQUE4N1JPWDZFUT09

Meeting ID: 451 015 7234
Passcode: 071802

One tap mobile
+13126266799,,4510157234#,,,,*071802# US (Chicago)

+19292056099,,4510157234#,,,,*071802# US (New York)
Dial by your location

+1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago)
+1 929 205 6099 US (New York)

 +1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC)
+1 346 248 7799 US (Houston)
+1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose)
 +1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma)

Meeting ID: 451 015 7234
Passcode: 071802

Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kYkvNaFay



Corresponding Secretary Request
Do you know of a member who is ill? Injured? In need of a little cheering up? Death 
in a member’s family? Please contact me so that I may correspond with her on behalf 
of the membership. Please reach me at thopkin@aol.com or phone or text to 
404-617-5172. 
Thanks! Teri Hopkin

MARCH Speaker–Danielle Villa, 19G 23G

We are pleased to have as our speaker this month our Graduate Fellowship 
Award Winner Danielle Villa! In her statement as our fund beneficiary 
Danielle describes her research.

“My research is driven by an underlying goal of understanding how to 
reduce human suffering in conflict. To that end, my dissertation explores 
the relationship between governments and UN peacekeeping operations. 
Operations must deploy with the consent of the host government, and 
consent can be revoked at any point, forcing peacekeeper exit. This gives 
governments leverage over the mission: by threatening to revoke consent, 
governments gain power over international actors and can influence peace-
keeper action. I argue that, due to that threat, peacekeepers deploy to the 
locations where they support governments in battle but are less able to halt 
government violence. I am honored to be the recipient of the Emory 
University Woman’s Club endowment, which has already greatly impacted 
my graduate experience. This award covers the entirety of my heath insur-
ance costs, and having access to quality health care–especially during a 
pandemic has allowed me to focus on my dissertation with my full atten-
tion and ease of mind. I will be able to successfully complete my disserta-
tion because of the support of the Woman’s Club.”



MARCH SHARE-the-CARE

Snack in a Backpack
Snack in a Backpack will celebrate 10 years of service in April.  This out-
reach ministry provides bags of weekend food to children who are at risk 
of hunger. During the pandemic, many of the children we serve and their 
families have significant need for additional food; and Snack in a Back-
pack has been providing families with multiple bags of food each week. 
We are currently serving children attending SL Lewis Elementary School, 
the Global Village Project (a school in Decatur for refugee girls), and the 
Inspire after school program for middle school children of refugee families 
in the Clarkston area.  These families have over 500 total people in their 
households, including more than 300 children.  A gift of $25 will buy 25 
bags of rice; $100 will provide assorted fresh produce from the Farmers 
Market for 25 families; and $200 will procure over 2500 pounds of food 
from the Atlanta Community Food Bank.  We welcome volunteers to help 
us on Thursday afternoons to set-up, pack food, and load vehicles for deliv-
ery.  
For more information about the program or to volunteer, contact Deborah 
Marlowe (dmarlowe@emory.edu)

Checks should be made payable to Glenn Memorial UMC and designated 
for Snack in a Backpack.  Please send checks to Barb Froehlich.   

We are grateful for your support!

Warm regards,

Deborah



Screen Shots of February Meeting with Josh Newton



Emory University Woman’s Club Meeting Dates 2020-2021

DATE			  EVENT				    LOCATION/TIME 	 SPEAKER

August 24		  Executive Board Meeting	 zoom	10-12		

September 22	 Fall Welcome			   zoom 10-12		

October 27		  Membership Meeting		  zoom	10-12		 Kevin Kell

November 17	 Membership Meeting		  zoom	10-12		 Jared Feuer	

December 15	 Holiday Brunch			   zoom	10-12		 Fulton CASA

January 19		  Executive Board Meeting	 zoom	10-12

January 26		  Membership Meeting		  zoom	10-12		 Katie Bell
			 
February 23		 Membership Meeting		  zoom	10-12		 Josh Newton
	
March 23		  Membership Meeting		  zoom 10-12		 TBA 

April 20		  Membership Meeting		  zoom	10-12		 TBA

May 5			  Spring Luncheon			   HMH	11-2

May 12 		  Executive Board Meeting	 zoom 10-12



Interest Groups

Friday Morning Book Club, The Friday morning book club will meet on zoom 
March 26 from 10-12 to discuss The Miracles of  the Namiya General Store by Keigo 
Higashino with Nicole Mills leading.  In February we had a lovely meeting discuss-
ing This is Happiness by Niall Williams.  Rosalie lead a stimulating discussion we 
hated to end.

1st Thursday PM Book Club
We will meet by Zoom on April 1, 2021 at 11:00 am.  April’’s  discussion will focus 
on Dutch House by Ann Patchett.
For information about our group, contact Joanie Edmondson.

Contract Bridge meets the first and third Thursdays of the month at the Mason Mill 
Recreation Center, 340 McConnell Dr. from 10:00 a.m. until 2:30 p.m. Contact 
Missy Cody or Cathy Findlay. Not currently meeting following CDC guidelines.

Tuesday Tastings meets at neighborhood restaurants on the third Tuesday of the 
month. Contact Nicole Mills. On Hiatus for now.

Handwork Group (quilting, knitting, beading, etc.)  Meets at 1:30 the third Thurs-
day each month at Intown Quilters 1058 Mistletoe Rd. in Decatur. Contact Barbara 
Froehlich. On hiatus for now.

Field Trips contact Carolyn Arakaki and Jackie Walker.

EUWC is now registered with AmazonSmile. This is an easy way to support the 
club. Just designate “Emory University Woman’s Club” as the charity you wish to 
support. Then .5% of the price of eligible items you purchase at https://smile.ama-
zon.com will flow into our bank account.



Officers 2020-2021

President						      Cheryl Murphy
1st Vice Presidents, Membership		  Dee Zesiger, Terry Hurst, Judy Michna
2nd Vice President, Yearbook		  Susan Neel 
3rd Vice President, Newsletter 		  Lex Gilbert
Recording Secretary				    Teri Hopkin
Treasurer						      Barb Froehlich 
Parliamentarian					     Bette Walton

Chairs of Standing Committees

Achievement Award				    Rosalie Cooper, Sharon Gunn
Anniversary Celebration			   TBA
Archives						      Martha Catherwood, Judy Michna, 
							       Carol Penn, Terry Hurst	
Corresponding Secretary			   Teri Hopkin
Egleston Gift Shop				    Kay Nicolaysen
Facebook						      TBA
Fields Trips					     Jackie Walker, Carolyn Arakaki
Finance						      Barb Froehlich, Martha Catherwood, 			 
							       Lex Gilbert, Dee Zesiger, Bette Walton, 		
							       Cheryl Murphy
Graduate Fellowship				    Bette Walton, Barbara Hund
Hostesses						      Missy Cody
Long Range Planning				    Joanie Edmondson, Rosalie Cooper
Membership Communication		  Martha Catherwood
Memorial Library Fund			   Cheryl Murphy, Carol Penn
Oxford Liaison					     Carol Penn
Photography					     Joanie Edmondson, Sharon Gunn
Programs						      EUWC
Publicity						      Lex Gilbert
Scholarships					     Rosalie Cooper, Vanessa Wardi
Share the Care					     Carolyn Arthur
Spring Luncheon				    Ann Marie Factor
Tuesday Tastings				    Nicole Mills
Webmaster					     Susan Neel



EUWC Share the Care Contact List 2020-2021

September 					     Amani Womans’ Center							     
						      3550 Clarkston Industrial Blvd Suite F
                                                     		  Clarkston GA 30021
                                                      		  770 255 0539

October 					     Emory Student Hardship Fund	
						      Barb Froehlich
						      1134 Vistavia Circle
						      Decatur, GA 30033
				  
November 					     NETWorks Coop
						      2380 4th St
						      Tucker GA 30085
						      770 939 6465, x 4
						      David Fisher
						      david@networkscoop.org

December 					     CASA of Fulton County
						      Fulton Co Juvenile Court Building	
						      395 Pryor St SW	
						      Atlanta GA 30312
						      404 613 4720
						      Terry Bushell, recruiter

January 					     CHOA Infusion Center	
						      1405 Clifton Road NE
						      Atlanta GA 30322
						      Ann Knowles, Manager 404 785 6831
						      ann.knowles@CHOA.org
						      Vicki Hadley RN
						      vicki.hadley@CHOA.org	
					   
February					     Nicholas House
						      800 Boulevard SE
						      Atlanta GA 30312
						      404 622 0793
						      Chase Thomas

April						      Moultrie Project Hygiene Kits
						      Cheryl Murphy							     
	



EUWC Membership Form 2020– 2021

Name                                                                                                                                                                                         

Address, including PO  Box                                                                                                                                       

Telephone                                                                            

Email                                                                             

Spouse’s Name (if any)                                              

Want to be listed in the yearbook?  Yes              No           

Emory Community Affiliation (if any)                                                                                                                                  

If you are a new member, may we list your address and phone number in the newsletter? 
Yes                 No          

Please complete form and send with your check made out to EUWC for Please complete for and 
send with your check made out to EUWC for $30.00 to Barbara Froehlich, 1134 Vistavia Cir, 
Decatur Ga 30033


